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SRX Service Update – M/V MOL Proficiency v.225S 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer,    

 

Please be advised, due to ongoing operational delays in the South African ports and to 
maintain schedule integrity, the M/V MOL Proficiency v.225S/230N will omit her Cape 
Town call. As a result, the Cape Town imports from the MOL Proficiency v.225S will 
discharge in Coega for connection onto the M/V Santa Rita v.230S/N ETA Cape Town 9 
February 2023. 

M/V MOL Proficiency v.230N is expected to arrive in Rotterdam on 7 February 2023 (ETA) 
and will take the position of M/V Santa Clara v.230N/S for her onward voyage.  

 
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details 
can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
ONE Global Liner Management Division 


